
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   
 
July 24, 2018 

 
Mr. Roman Lipovsek 
Secretary, Chinguacousy Lodge No. 738 
1 – 60 Winges Road 
Vaughan, ON 
L4L 6B1 
 
Dear Brother Secretary: 
 
 I just wanted to write a short note of thanks for the hospitality we enjoyed from the 
Brethren of Chinguacousy Lodge No. 738 last night while in Brampton for your annual Grand 
Lodge Officers Night. It was just a great evening of fellowship from start to finish. From the 
moment we were welcomed in the parking lot to the handshake as we headed for home, we 
were made to feel most welcome and very much at home! 
 
 It was my pleasure to have been invited to address the assembled Brethren and I was 
most pleased by the kind remarks I received and requests for a copy of the address. 
Experiencing the comradery and attention in the banquet room and the lodge, and with the 
addition of Bro. Harinder Sawhney last night as an affiliated member and the depth of the 
twelve new Brethren on the Lodge Trestle Board, it is easy to see that Cinquacousy Lodge is 
once again heading to the top of the places one should be sure to visit on their Masonic 
travels. I have to admit, it has been a few years since I have attended your Grand Lodge 
Officers Night, but that came to an end last night! I can’t wait for a return visit to experience the 
love and harmony in your Lodge from the Worshipful Master right through to the newest 
Entered Apprentice Mason. Chinguacousy Lodge is surely headed in the right direction with 
such an esteemed group of Past Master’s to continue to attract the high caliber of new 
members to our gentle Craft needs to move forward. 

 
Please pass along my thanks to the Worshipful Master, W. Bro. Tony DiNardo, the 

Officers and all the members of Chinguacousy Lodge for their hospitality and friendship 
extended. I certainly appreciated being invited to take part in this event and look forward to 
visiting Chinguacousy Lodge again soon! I wish you and the Lodge all the best for the year 
ahead! 
 

 
Fraternal regards, 
 

Tom Hogeboom 

GRAND LODGE OF 
A.F. AND A.M. OF CANADA 

IN THE PROVINCE OF ONTARIO 
 

GRAND TREASURER 

 

Thomas W. Hogeboom 
192 Dundas Street West 
Napanee, ON K7R 2A6 

Tel:   (613) 354-3593 
thogeboom@sympatico.ca 
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